Appendix F
Support Letter from the Dean

Date
Executive Director
Beta Alpha Psi 
The Nancy Harke Executive Office 
220 Leigh Farm Road
Durham, NC 27707

Dear XXX:

The mission and purpose of Beta Alpha Psi enhances and complements the mission of the College of Business Administration.  I am confident that adding a chapter of Beta Alpha Psi at XXX University will provide our students with additional learning and professional experiences that will enhance their life long learning abilities.

A high level of commitment from the university is essential to assure the success of a local chapter.  This will require a commitment of faculty time, energy and resources.  I support the faculty of our accounting and finance department in this important endeavor.
Each year the faculty is reviewed in the areas of teaching, research, and service.  Criteria for evaluation have been developed and approved by the faculty and administration.  Included among these criteria is a specific provision to recognize the role of faculty serving as advisors of student organizations.  The performance as faculty advisor of a chapter of Beta Alpha Psi would certainly be an important consideration in this evaluation process

I certainly look forward to the opportunity of having our program join with programs of high quality for financial information professionals.  Most importantly, we recognize the benefits and opportunities Beta Alpha Psi has for our students.

Sincerely,

Dean, College of Business Administration

